
Shabbona Elementary School will be holding its annual field day on Monday June 5, 2023!! Throughout the day, classes will
be going station to station, participating in different field activities and games. Parents, we need your help!!! We are
looking for parent volunteers to run each station. You will be working one station with other parent volunteers as each
class filters through. This is the Shabbona students’ end of the year celebration, and we want them to be the focus, so
siblings are not allowed to attend Field Day. We would need your help for the day starting at 9:10am and ending at 2:30pm.
There will be a short informational meeting at 8:50am in the gym. You will also have a lunch break in the middle of the day.
(10:35-1:05) We need at least 50 parents to help! If we cannot get enough volunteers, we will have to modify or cancel
some of our fun events! Thank you in advance for your help and support!!!

Attention: If you have not been to our school this year please stop by the front office prior field day to have
your ID scanned into our system. It will help make for an easier check-in on the day of. Thanks so much!

Mr. Bleyle

815-929-4700

bleyledr@besd53.org

Please sign and return to Mr. Bleyle

Name of Student: ____________________________________________________________ Or SCAN TO SIGN UP
Classroom Teacher: __________________________________________________________

Name of Parent Helping: _____________________________________________________

Phone Number: ______________________________________________________________

Email Address: ______________________________________________________________


